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Transition Management Contract 
 
 
We are closing our midwifery practice as of January 7, 2024, and are looking to hire somebody 
in a part-time contract position to help us navigate this transition.   
 
Most of our midwife members and all business partners are continuing full-time clinical practice 
throughout this transition. At present, we have 1.5 administrative staff who will complete their 
work with us as of December 22, 2023.  
 
Our practice experienced a flood in August and we are currently practicing out of a temporary 
site that is small for our day-to-day needs. We have some of our supplies and equipment in a 
storage facility off-site. Problem-solving operational needs in the short term will be within the 
scope of this work.  
 
Ideally we are looking for somebody who has experience with practice dissolution. We would 
consider hiring somebody who is or has been a business partner with experience in all facets of 
the business.  
 
 
Please send a letter of interest outlining your relevant experience, and your CV to 
partners@ottawamidwives.ca. 
 
 
We are hoping to find somebody asap, and hoping for some applications before Nov 20th. 
The posting will remain beyond this date if we haven’t found anybody.  


